
Make use of May... 

Our latest volunteers are ready to support families...  

 

If you know of a family 

who could benefit from 

some home-visiting 

support, please remember 

Home-Start Medway is 

here to help families who 

have at least one child 

under the age of five. 

 

Our service is free, for more information telephone 

01634 570 717. 

 

Our next volunteer preparation course starts 

10am Thursday 1st May 

If you have parenting experience of children under 

the age of five, we would love to welcome you onto 

the course—telephone Wendy on 01634 570 717. 

Ctrl + Click on www.home-startmedway.org.uk to learn more about Home-Start Medway. 

You can find out how to become involved, how to contact us with feedback. Take a look and see... 

Home-Start Medway 

A quarterly e-bulletin for referrers, funders, partners, members & volunteers, 

and for anyone with an interest in the work of Home-Start Medway. 

 

Email   Please remember that our email address is info@home-startmedway.org.uk 

Questions…?  Comments…?   Do you wish to be removed from our mailing list…? 

Email us: info@home-startmedway.org.uk or telephone 01634 570 717 

January—March 

 

Donation and fundraising total  

 

is… £16,453.98 

Members needed 

We welcome new members; their support 

is much appreciated. 

Members can be parents, professionals, 

volunteers—anyone who would like to    

support the work we do. 

Members are invited to our AGMs, where 

they elect the trustees who govern the 

service we provide. 

Email info@home-startmedway.org.uk 

AGM 2014 

Our AGM is 12.30pm-2.00pm Friday 4th July 

The Trafalgar Suite, mhs homes, Broadside,  

Leviathan Way, Chatham Maritime ME4 4LL 

 

Please put the date in your diary and look 

out for your invitation. 

 

Come and meet a Home-Start family; have a 

chat with one of our volunteers!! 

Rehman Chishti MP visited our offices on 24th April. 

We are very grateful for his  support and he said: 

 

“What Home-Start does is 

absolutely fantastic and I 

am happy to support such 

frontline organisations.”  

 

Rehman is going to run a half-marathon in support 

of Home-Start Medway. He will be taking part in the  

Canterbury half-marathon in August. 
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Champion our Champions 
If you know of a Home-Start family who is experi-

encing financial difficulties then let them know 

about our  Financial Fitness Champions. 

The Champions are trained in helping people get in 

control of their finances. 

Family feedback 

“Amazing, the volunteer is a credit 

to Home-Start. One of the best and 

nicest people I have ever met. It has 

been fantastic support, not sure if I 

could have managed without it. All 

the visits were brilliant.” 

http://www.home-startmedway.org.uk

